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Director-General BROUGHTON VILLAGE. 2534

26™ November, 2012.

Foxground and Berry bypass,

Dear Sir, Lot 1: DP 593476

| was born in the Berry District and have lived on this property for 65 years. | have seen great
changes in numbers of vehicles which the present road is unable to cope with, so | welcome the
upgrade. Some people will be inconvenienced but the whole road which has very awkward terrain
and includes the Town of Berry has been designed with sensitivity. The work already begun is
advancing at an admirable rate. | applaud your design and congratulate you. .

Yours faithfully,
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Margaret Binks



